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The City and County of San Francisco (San Francisco) comments on the draft 2013-2014 Transmission 

Plan included comments on the San Francisco Peninsula Extreme Event Assessment.  With this, the San 

Francisco comments have been posted on the ISO’s Market Participant Portal (MPP) as they may contain 

CEII information.   The San Francisco comments on topics other than the Extreme Event Assessment will 

be included within the comment matrix with the ISO responses to stakeholder comments that will be posted 

no later than March 13, 2014.  The comment matrix will be posted under the 2013-2014 transmission 

planning process – draft plan and appendices subheading under the Phase 2 – conduct technical studies 

and develop comprehensive plan heading on the ISO website 

(http://www.caiso.com/planning/Pages/TransmissionPlanning/2013-

2014TransmissionPlanningProcess.aspx).  The comment matrix with the ISO responses on the San 

Francisco Peninsula Extreme Event Assessment will also be posted on the MPP by March 13, 2014. 
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